
KEN COLE
for STATE REPRESENTATIVE

R.D.1, Gettysburg, Pa. 17325 - Phone 334- 3535

October 6, 19 80

Mr. Richard M. Cole
51 E. Stevens Street
Gettysburg, Pennsylvania 17325

Dear Richard:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you for your recent contribution to my Re-election 
Committee.

As you know, political campaigns are costly 
and adequate funding is necessary in order to conduct a 
vigorous and positive campaign.

It is because of people like you, expressing 
gratitude and support, that I am able to conduct the type 
of campaign that will lead us to another victory on Nov­
ember 4.

Again, thank you for your support.

Sincerely,Kak
KENNETH J. COLE
State Representative


